
Week Beginning Monday 3rd June 2024                            Diary: Monday 8th April 2024 – Friday 19th July 202

  

Event Date and Time Event                                      Who is it for? Location 

Monday 27th May 2024 – 

Friday 31st May 2024 

Half Term Whole School  

Wednesday 12th June 2024 

–  

KS4 Induction Evening Current Year 9 students & 

Parents/Carers 

New Hall 

Friday 28th June 2024 Year 11 Leavers Prom Current Year 11s Ford Hall 

Lilleshall 

Monday 8th July 2024 – 

Thursday 18th July 2024 

Year 10 Work Experience Current Year 10s  

Saturday 13th July 2024 – 

Wednesday 31st July 

India Expedition India Trip Group  

Friday 19th July 2024 Last Day of Summer Term Whole School  

Dear Families  

We have certainly had a very busy half term with lots of activities taking place across 

the school.  It was great to welcome our new Year 7 students with their families this 

week, we look forward to seeing them again very soon.  We have a trip going out 

to Paris this weekend and hope that our staff and students enjoy their visit to France.   

  

Please can I make a request on behalf of the school for any spare school uniform to be handed to our 

reception staff over the coming weeks.  If you have any old blazers, ties, skirts etc that are no longer 

required, we would be happy to receive them so that we can pass them to students who require them 

in September.  I am sure that our Year 11 students will wish to donate items of uniform as they approach 

the end of their time with us.  If you are unable to wash the items before you hand them over to us, that 

is fine as we can arrange cleaning.  Your support with this would be greatly appreciated! 

 

I would like to say goodbye and good luck to all of our Year 11s who have left us today. Good luck with 

all your future endeavours and keep in touch. 

  

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank families for their continued support and wish you all a 

pleasant and restful half term break. 

 

Mr Kelay, Acting Principal 

 



   

 

 

KS3 Achievement Centre 

This is Bridie Clare(right) who has been in the KS3 Achievement centre 

working on catching up with her Science.  We are proud of you Bridie. 

– Ms Haywood 

 

 

Amazing Fundraising by one of our BBS families! 

One of our brilliant families walked the Yorkshire 3 Peaks on Saturday, 

in memory of the great Uncle of two of our students. 40 of them took 

part in the walk, in total!   

Jackson (Year 10) & Freya (Year 7) Lucas both walked Pen-y-Ghent 

- 694m - walking just over 8 miles with the team, and they were simply 

amazing.   

As a collective online they have raised over £12k, and 

offline £2.5k for MacMillan Cancer Support & The Christie 

Charity, which is a phenomenal achievement!  

If you would like to donate, please click on the link below. 

3 Peaks Challenge in Memory of Andy Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Family Forum” All Year Groups 

 

Through this forum we will be offering information and support to 

families through fortnightly workshops.  

 

These sessions need to be prebooked using the booking form. (link attached)  

10th June 2024:   Child Exploitation. Debra Thomas from CPFS and CATE will be delivering on Telford’s 

Exploitation offer (Child Exploitation) 

24th June 2024:   The Effects of knife crime. A session run by PC Venus. 

11nd July 2024:   The Importance of good attendance. A session run by Hugh Chandler. 

 

Sessions will be held in the main hall at 5.15pm – 6.00pm. 

If you feel that these would be of benefit to you, please book through the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/S2BSmf5Af4 

 

We look forward to seeing you there.             

 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=justgiving.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vdGVhbS9pbi1tZW1vcnktb2YtYW5keS1qb25lcz91dG1fbWVkaXVtPXByb3h5X3RlYW0mdXRtX2NvbnRlbnQ9dGVhbSUyRmluLW1lbW9yeS1vZi1hbmR5LWpvbmVzJnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Y29weUxpbmsmdXRtX2NhbXBhaWduPXBmcC1zaGFyZQ==&i=NjJlMmMwYWI4ODA5ZmUxMTYyYmVjYjQ2&t=WlpmVFVQQWtvcUErVDBnenVzbThLNGF1SzRNenp0RWdiUGV6YTBHRW51az0=&h=c82bc29f38314edeb647e3c821a6b3da&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVYCFHSXPqTT4ljodBi37FamVVLVrR9sPAv7xg46PbuVaQ


  

The Mercians visit to BBS 

Last December, Year 9 and Year 10 students were treated to a visit from a TikTok band ‘The Mercians’. 

They performed three of their songs and gave an extremely engaging talk on mental health and 

Misogyny, telling real life stories that were personal to the band. The students got to meet the band at 

the end, they were even allowed to have selfies taken with them! See below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Mercians have now produced a 2023/24 school tour t shirt which includes the name of every 

school that they have attended this academic year including BBS!  (See images below). They come 

in S/M/L 

   

The T-Shirts are normally £25, but if you buy them through the School via Scopay, the school can place 

a bulk order, reducing the price of each T-Shirt to £12.20.  This is available on Scopay to Year 9 and 

Year 10 students, however, if you have a child in a different year who would like to purchase a T-Shirt 

please contact the finance office at the school 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

Silver DofE Expedition 

On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday last week some of our 

lovely Year 10 students completed their practise Silver Duke of 

Edinburgh expedition to Patshull, Brewood and Pattingham. 

They pitched tents, cooked from scratch and navigated their 

own way to checkpoints on Thurs and Fri. This is the first time we 

have ran a Silver cohort and our students did us proud! They 

coped amazingly well with the challenging weather conditions 

including heavy rain and blazing sunshine! Our assessed 

expedition is coming up in July so keep your fingers crossed for 

no more rain! 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   Year 7 - Busy in DT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE 

 

 

 

                                    

           

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      



   

Year 8 

Brandon Hook (right), he has completed his 6 sessions of 

E.L.S.A (Emotional Literacy Support Assistant).  Well done 

Brandon. Ms Haywood is very proud of you. 

Year 7 

Well done to Esmee 

Chadwick (left) who 

was presented with her 

Newport Junior 

Badminton Player of 

the Week trophy. Great 

achievement Esmee!! 

 

       

 

KS3 Achievement Centre 

Its hot choc Friday in the KS3 Achievement centre, here 

is Mrs Shelley with our superstars Mo Bird, Carly Knott, 

Maisie Jones, Broden Willets, Chelsea Evans and Evie 

Mellard. (right) Well done to you all. 

 

Mo enjoying his hot 

chocolate very much! (left) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is Bridie Clare (left) who has been 

accessing KS3 achievement centre and 

making a fantastic effort, a hot chocolate 

definitely deserved.  Well done Bridie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Superstars! (below) 

 

 

 



  

Sporting News and Fixtures 

 

Our year 9 girls are taking part in a Rounders tournament which will 

be held at HLC school on Thursday 23rd May. The event will start for 

3:45pm and approximately finish at 5pm. 

 

 

We hope to see as many students as possible at our extra-

curricular clubs for the last time this term. Athletics will be on 

Tuesday, Cricket and Rounders will be on Thursday the 

attendance to both clubs have been brilliant this term 

thank you to all that have been involved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After Half term 

Our year 7 athletics team will be competing in the district school athletics event on Wednesday 

5th May this will be hosted at Oakengates leisure centre and will start for 4pm with approximately a 

5:30pm finish. 

  

Sports performers of the term 

Year 7 

Charlie Williams 7TDU - For his overall attitude in PE and his hard work and resilience in rounders this half 

term. 

Sam Moore 7HFE – Being a brilliant student throughout the term always being helpful in lessons and 

engaging with all activities. 

Year 8 

Theo Sullivan 8HBO – For his fantastic efforts and attitude in PE this term especially in Athletics. 

Zoe Briggs 8HBO – For winning the Shropshire County swimming event and her brilliant efforts in PE 

throughout the term. 

Year 9 

Skye Vogel 9SPA – Always having a great attitude in PE. Also, her brilliant efforts for the football team 

this term helping them win the district cup. 

Leo Thompson 9ODE – For his fantastic efforts in PE this term and his dedication to athletics club which 

was highlighted when he won the 300m event at the district school athletics event. 

Year 10 

Leilani Harris 10JDA – For her seven stars netball and her dedication to school sports. 

Dan Worker 10KIE – For always having a great attitude in PE and his commitment with school sports 

having represented the school in Football where they won the district cup, Basketball and Athletics 

Year 11 

Harvey Andrews 11SEV – For his brilliant efforts with his CNAT sports studies coursework and his revision. 

Jenna Matthews 11TAL – For her positive attitude throughout the term, dedication to revision and 

always willing to get involved and participate. 

 

 



 

Important Information for all Year Groups regarding MCAS. Reminder. 

Please see below a copy of the communication that was sent out via email to all families 

on Tuesday of this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder about Parking 

Please can we remind all families to not park in the Disabled 

bays on the School car park.  Many thanks in advance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 



  
Careers and Future Learning 

Juniper Training are holding a SEND open day 0n 

Wednesday 26th June (10am-6pm) for year 11 students & 

Families  01952 299016 www.junipertraining.co.uk 

North Shropshire College 

 

 

 

 

ANTA Education 

We are going to be running a Construction 

Apprenticeship event from our ANTA offices in 

Stafford Park on 15th July 2024. This would be a 

great opportunity for school leavers who may be 

interested in a career in construction. The event 

is running from 10.00am- 4.00pm at our offices 

Anta Education, Coalport House, Stafford Park 1, 

TF3 3BD. 

 

Tesco Careers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

The link to watch the video above is: 

https://amazingapprenticeships.com/tesco/?utm_source=mailchimp&utm_

medium=post+web+landing+pg&utm_campaign=tesco 

http://www.junipertraining.co.uk/
https://amazingapprenticeships.com/tesco/?utm_source=mailchimp&utm_medium=post+web+landing+pg&utm_campaign=tesco
https://amazingapprenticeships.com/tesco/?utm_source=mailchimp&utm_medium=post+web+landing+pg&utm_campaign=tesco


  

Important Information for Year 8 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye and Good 

Luck to all our Year 

11s. We will miss you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    

           

 

 

 

      

      

      

      



     

Wellbeing Message 
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Year 10 Notices 

Year 10 Work Experience – We are fast approaching the work experience weeks for year 10 students 

(8th – 18th July) and we still have several students without placements. Mrs Kane, Mrs Bailey & Mrs Jones 

are working with students to try and secure placements, but if you can assist us at all we would be 

really grateful. Whether that is trying to source a placement for your son / daughter or being able to 

offer a place at your place of work for another student, please get in touch. Students without 

placements will have to complete a rigorous hybrid programme including online tasks, webinars, 

workplace visits and writing a full reflection log. Normal year 10 lessons will not be an option due to 

year 10 teachers completing the monitoring visits for students on placement.  

 

 

Year 9 Notices 

National Careers Challenge Finals 2024 

If you are in year 9 you may remember competing in the school heat of this competition on EEL day 

in October. One idea was chosen to represent BBS in the finals and those 5 students are currently 

working on their presentation. However we have just had news about a wild card challenge that we 

would love you all to take part in! It will also give you a chance to present at the grand finals in 

Doncaster in July.  

Simply click on the link : https://www.inspirationallearninggroup.co.uk/jcb-wildcard-challenge/ (or scan the QR 

code below) and then scroll down to the videos giving instructions for your challenge. Half term would 

be a great time to get your creative heads together and come up with a solution to a problem. If 

you need support or any additional information, drop Mrs Kane a teams message over half term and 

she will get back to you as soon as she can! Good Luck! 

 

 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=inspirationallearninggroup.co.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zcGlyYXRpb25hbGxlYXJuaW5nZ3JvdXAuY28udWsvamNiLXdpbGRjYXJkLWNoYWxsZW5nZS8=&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjgxYzlk&t=ZWsrRHowdEtxcXB0d1dVQm5ZUUx4Q0pCS0pDU1JiN25tT2VYMUFvWVlraz0=&h=a4713fb36ac74093bc8f80cdbbb55bd5&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVa_pxholDAce1jlo9GM0s9S5qu7qE0FPDk_yE5QxUwTLA


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Timetable 
These sessions are open to all students. No need to book. See your subject 

Teacher about which room the session will be held in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 and Year 11 Revision Timetable 
  


